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Dear Mr Henningsen,
 
Thank you for your comment.  Please note that under the California Public Records Act (Gov. Code, §
6250 et seq.) and the California Administrative Procedure Act (Gov Code §11347.3(b)(6)), your email,
written comments, attachments, and associated contact information (e.g., your address, phone,
email, etc.) submitted to CARB in connection to a rulemaking must be compiled for this rulemaking
file and will become part of the public record and may be subject to disclosure to the public upon
request. 
 
To be considered by the Board and addressed in the Final Statement of Reasons, you must submit
your comment to the electronic docket for this rulemaking no later than the due date identified in
the most recent 45- or 15-day Notice, available on CARB’s rulemaking webpage.
CARB’s Rulemaking Webpage:  https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/rulemaking-activity
 
Electronic Docket: https://www.arb.ca.gov/lispub/comm/bclist.php
 
Best Regards,
 
Eugene Rubin (he/him)
Staff Air Pollution Specialist
TTD – Risk Reduction Branch
(916) 287-8214

From: Scott Henningsen <hms.scotth@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2022 8:23 AM
To: Rubin, Eugene@ARB <Eugene.Rubin@arb.ca.gov>; kelly@shermsplating.com
Subject: Fwd: Hexavalent Chromium Airborne Toxic Control Measure (ATCM)
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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Dear Mr Rubin,
I am writing to you at this time to voice my opinion of the measure that will ban
chrome shops in the state of California. In my 26 years in the automobile restoration
business, I have watched as chrome shops have been closed one after another due to
environmental regulations. Now, they are held to an extreme measure of cleanliness.
The shops that have maintained these strict rules are all that we have left. If these
businesses close, it will negatively affect many businesses that rely on them.
Additionally, this will force shops to send there products to other states to have plating
completed. The shipping to further distances will burn more fuel and cause
unnecessary transportation and a waste of resources. WE SHOULD SUPPORT LOCAL
BUSINESSES!!

Also, this will not stop plating activity only move it to another location with lesser
regulations that could potentially pollute the environment more. Which, I assume, is
the basis for this entire attempt to close down plating shops and hexavalent chrome.
Furthermore, this will be more jobs and businesses leaving California, which I do not
like to see and hope that you do not either. The over regulation of businesses has
forced businesses to leave. Please do all you can to stop this measure.
 
Thank You,
Scott Henningsen
Henningsen Machine Shop
12 Spreckels Lane
Salinas, CA 93908
(831) 455-2377
www.scotthenningsen.com

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.scotthenningsen.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ceugene.rubin%40arb.ca.gov%7C19d3c10477834e7e8b9408dadb9400b1%7C9de5aaee778840b1a438c0ccc98c87cc%7C0%7C0%7C638063725981312514%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=85wZBf2uf92VKbbZFiPQv9m2fGAwVL9pAFaopbMn8Hg%3D&reserved=0

